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Kalamia Mill is the first of Wilmar's eight mills to finish the 2023 season.  

 

 

 

Last bin tipped at Kalamia Mill for 2023  

The last bin of cane was crushed at 8.22pm yesterday. 

 

We processed about 1.51 million tonnes of cane this year, with a provisional 

season CCS of 14.3 units. 

 

I'd like to acknowledge all Kalamia Mill employees for their hard work in processing 
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this year's crop. 

 

On behalf of the team at Wilmar Sugar and Renewables, thank you for your 

cooperation during the 2023 season. 

 

Best regards  

   

JAMES WALLACE 

Group Manager Operations Sugar  
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